
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: January 8, 2019 

FCM Conference               

 

Request 

The 2019 FCM Conference will be held May 30 to June 2 in Quebec City.  

Councillor Amyotte has expressed interest in attending this conference.   

This conference is not included in Conference and Education Attendance Policy 

HR-8, therefore the request is being brought before Council.   

The preliminary agenda can be viewed at: https://fcm.ca/prebuilt/ac2019/AC-2019-

Program-EN.pdf. 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending approving any Councillors who are available to 

attend the FCM Conference from May 30 to June 2 in Quebec City. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


